
From: Alysha Dyjach
To: Alyssa Seitz
Subject: FW: Application Number ZBH31-22-BK: Consolidated Drive // Request for Notifications
Date: Monday, August 22, 2022 2:44:30 PM

Can you please add this resident to the list?
 

From: Anne Williamson-Hyett <annewilliamson.hyett@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 2:18 PM
To: Brandon Kortleve <brandon.kortleve@brant.ca>; clerks <clerks@brant.ca>
Subject: Application Number ZBH31-22-BK: Consolidated Drive // Request for Notifications
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Good afternoon Brandon,
 
I'm writing in regard to the Brant County notice we received by mail in regard to the Tigercat
application ABH31-22-BK. 
Are you able to confirm whether the severance results in Consolidated Drive becoming a municipal
road? If the answer is yes or possibly, please explain (at the public meeting?) what traffic controls
will be put in place to prevent vehicles related to industrial businesses from travelling down
Consolidated Drive down to Willow Street. My concern is the mixing of industrial traffic into what is
a residential area i.e. foot/bicycle traffic on rail trail and family residences. 
 
Good afternoon 'County Clerk',
 
Please add my name and email address, annewilliamson.hyett@gmail.com, to the notifications list
for this application. 
 
--
 
Regards,
Anne Williamson-Hyett

mailto:alysha.dyjach@brant.ca
mailto:alyssa.seitz@brant.ca
mailto:annewilliamson.hyett@gmail.com

